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Date:  October 23, 2018 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project # PW2018-24, Idaho Road Reconstruction  
 
 
City staff respectfully brings forth for discussion project PWC2018-24, Idaho Road 
Reconstruction.  This project was not identified in the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Street Maintenance 
Plan (Plan).  Staff looks to substitute this project for the Plan’s “Ironwood Overlay” and the 
“Spring 2019 Slurry Seal” projects that would then be moved to next fiscal year.  This change is 
in response to needing this portion of Idaho Road reconstructed before survey work can begin 
for a near future grant for further improvements along the corridor – which would include bike 
lanes.  The segment of Idaho Road to be reconstructed is from Lost Dutchman Boulevard to 
McKellips Road for a total amount not to exceed including a 10% contingency of $566,916.09. 
 
Project has been submitted for consideration of award by city council the following night, 
November 6, 2018, to ensure project is completed by February 2019 when Idaho Rd. and 
Prospector Park will see heavy use with the Lost Dutchman Days Marathon. 
 
Project would be funded with the city’s street sales tax and HURF monies.   
 


